
To whom it may concern,

This letter is to inform you of my resignation from Waskom Elementary School. My last

day of work will be May 29,2015. I am leaving my current position because I have been offered

a position that will help further my career. I am so grateful for having the opportunity to serve

Waskom Community as a teacher for six years. I have met the most incredible people here. I am

forever changed by brilliant and compassionate colleagues and administrators as well as

incredible students that I've had the pleasure of teaching. Thank you for giving me the

opportunity to grow as an educator. I will forever show gratitude toward Waskom ISD .


